8240/L/RA SINCLAITRJOHNSTON

05 September 2017

Aimee Squires by email

Savills asquires@savills.com
Planning Central West

33 Margaret Street

London

W1G 0JD

Dear Aimee,

26 Netherhall Gardens, NW3 — Updates to Structural Information

We have reviewed the revised planning drawings (listed below):

04009_C645_E_E_001
04009_C645_E_N_001
04009_C645 E_S_001
04009_C645_E_W_001
04009_C645_P_00_001
04009_C645_P_01_001
04009_C645_P_02_001
04009_C645_P_03_001
04009_C645 P_LG_001
04009_C645_S_AA 001

04009 C645 S_CC_001

As the basement is smaller, the previously approved Basement Impact
Assessment and ground movement analysis is worst case and therefore does
not need reassessment. We note that Campbell Reith have approved the
technical aspects of the previous scheme and do not consider any further
reassessment of the revised proposals is required.
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We trust that this provides you with the information you require at this stage, however please let
me know if you need anything further from us on this.

Yours sincerely
FOR SINCLAIR JOHNSTON & PARTNERS LIMITED

RAVI AZAD MENG CENG MICE MISTRUCTE
Technical Director



